
DO PASS - SB 2308

Members of the Senate State and Local Government Commiee,

Please render a DO PASS on Senate Bill 2308. Thank you for your consideraon of this important bill,
and for your service to North Dakota.

Sincerely,

Ann Hoggarth
District 29
701-630-9240

I notified the Republican District Chair, Dayne Headland on August 10th 2022 that I and 3 others were 
interested in working the election on November 8th. 

I asked a few more times if he had heard when we were going to be notified.  One of the people that was chosen out
of the 4 of us got an email from Jessica Alonge, Stutsman County Auditor letting her know when they needed to report
for Poll Watching duty. 
This person asked me why I was not the email with the other person Jessica had chosen out of the 4 of us.

I called and asked and was told that they didn't need me - they had more than enough people.  If they had more than
enough people why did the poll 
workers only get about 15 min breaks for lunch because there was not enough time for a longer break.

They were VERY understaffed on election day in Jamestown for District 12 and 29, with lines all the way to the street
the entire time and they turned 
away 2 volunteers that we know of.  How many more were turned away?

I can give you the names and numbers of the 2 poll workers who did work the election if you would like to verify this
story with them.

Thank you.

Ann Hoggarth


